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February 18, 2023 
 
 
Dear ALPHA Community, 
 
We currently have an opening on the Board of Directors.  This seat on the Board is for a one-year term 
which expires in September 2023.  If you are interested in applying for this position please send a letter 
of intent by email to the Board at info@arnoldlilacparkhoa.org or by mail at ALPHA, PO Box 722, Arnold, 
CA 95223, by Friday, March 3rd for consideration at our next regular Board Meeting on March 4th. 
 
Thank you, 
Arnold Lilac Park Homeowners Association 
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